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Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

 

 

 

 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Thursday 15th July 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 4 have reached 80 class credits and as a result they will be taking part in the reward of having 

an ice pole in school.  On Tuesday 20th July, the children will be taking part in this reward.  

 

Please complete the attached permission slip by Monday 19th July to let school know if you do or 

do not give permission for your child to have an ice pole in school and return via 

admin@norwoodschool.co.uk 

 

Please complete the consent form and return to school by Monday 19th July.  

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Year 4 Team     Mrs D Reynolds 

      Head Teacher 

_________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Year 4 – permission to have an ice pole as part of the class credit 80 reward 

 

Child’s Name: ______________________________________ 

 

I wish for my child to have an ice pole in school.  

 

I do not wish for my child to have an ice pole in school.  

 

Signed: __________________________________(Parent/Carer)  Date: ___________________________ 
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